
 

 

 

DECEMBER  2022   Newsletter Edition 25 

““FISHING IN A PLACE IS A MEDITATION ON THE RHYTHM 

OF A TIDE, A SEASON, THE ARC OF A YEAR, AND THE 

SEASONS OF LIFE.“ 

CARL SAFINA 

November saw a few new anglers finding us and some people 

returning after a few years. It was good to see our regulars 

returning also and some managing to catch a few 6+lb rainbows.  

The catch and release pool has been more popular this month, 

with reports of them being good fighters ( fish not anglers). Geoff 

has been clearing the reeds and lowering them over there.  

The competition went well, with Keith Dobbins winning the bag. 

I was hoping to find a yearly overall winner of the competitions 

but at the moment, there is no clear winner!  

We are also a Troutmasters water, so remember to fill in a form 

if you bag one of our larger fish. 

Last Event of the year coming up.  

Saturday 10th December  - Mince pies and 
mulled wine, hot pork rolls and a raffle for 
Macmillan with hamper prizes .This should be a 

lovely  Christmas get together with friends. 1:00-4pm Let Emily know if you are 
interested.   

If you have any raffle prizes you could donate, then I am making up the hampers at the moment with 
both general and fishing prizes . 

Calendars 

New calendars are back in. I’ve sourced them from a local independent printers so they are coming in 

cheaper at £8, with all of next years event pre-printed on there. What a marvellous present for your 

fishing buddy!😊 

 

  

A WARM WELCOME 
AWAITS… 

 Shopping, crowds, constant 

carols and screaming 

children! It’s Christmas 

time…. Escape and enjoy the 

peace and quiet for a few 

hours with us.  

We are closed Christmas Day 

and New Years Day but 

normal hours for the rest of 

the ‘avoid your family’ season 

Tight Lines and merry 

Christmas 

Love,  Emily & Terry x 

 

 

 



Gift Vouchers  

Don’t forget we also sell gift vouchers for fishing tickets. So you could come fishing and do your 

Christmas shopping at the same time. You’re welcome 😉 Or if it is for yourself then feel free to print 

out this newsletter and highlight this paragraph and leave somewhere prominent . 

Bed & Breakfast 

We are now only a Bed and Breakfast!  (After a few prebooked guests) It’s harder work for us but less 

hassle and damage to the property. We are on Booking.com (id 8730362) if you fancy a stay over and 

increase your fishing time or just a relaxing break, then check the calendar out online there to see 

what is available. If you see a date that is free, let me know as the discounted prices are on the board 

in the kitchen. Prices begin at £65pp inc breakfast. There is also 25 % off your fishing ticket 

Photographs and good reviews 

Keep sending in those photos and tagging us in social media, giving us good reviews on Google and 

trip advisor. I heard of one nearby fishery that has had to close due to lack of customers – so please 

keep helping us advertise by sharing and reviewing us. You would be so amazed at the power of a 

shared post. 

Wishing you all a very Merry Fishmas and a healthy New Year . We are always a place 

you will find good friends and a warm, friendly welcome x 

 

 

 

BRANSFORD FARM FISHERIES & 

ACCOMMODATION 

Hill End Farm 

Station Road 

Bransford 

Worcester  

WR6 5JJ 

01905 830548 

 

www.bransfordgame.com 

email: bransfordfisheries@gmail.com 

 

 

  


